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Meeting of the City Council
9 November 2016

Report title Questions to Cabinet Members  

Referring body/Person Councillor Paul Singh and Councillor Udey Singh 

Cabinet Members with 
lead responsibility 

Councillor Steve Evans, 
(City Environment)

Councillor Paul Sweet 
(Health and Wellbeing)

Wards affected All 

Accountable director Kevin O’Keefe, Governance

Originating service Democratic Support 

Accountable employee(s) Colin Parr 
Tel
Email

Head of Governance 
01902 550105
colin.parr@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Recommendation(s) for action or decision:

That Cabinet Members respond to questions received in accordance with the Council’s 
procedure rules.
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1.0 Purpose

1.1 For Cabinet Members to respond to questions received in accordance with the Council’s 
procedure rules as follows:

1. Bus Lane Fines

Councillor Paul Singh to ask the Cabinet Member for City Environment (Councillor Steve 
Evans): -

“Could the Cabinet Member inform Council of the revenue to the authority from bus lane 
enforcement fines in Wolverhampton during the last two financial years?”

2. Childhood Vaccinations

Councillor Udey Singh to ask the Cabinet Member for Health and Wellbeing (Councillor 
Paul Sweet): -

“Could the Cabinet Member inform Council of the percentage take-up of childhood 
vaccinations offered universally through the NHS by children in Wolverhampton during 
the last two completed financial years, and an indication of the likely take-up so far 
exhibited in this financial year?”


